
      

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                  
 

       

  

         
 

  

 

 

 

 

Working with linked text boxes 

 

 

 

 
Pegasus Year 

At a Glance 
Mark your calendars! 

 

Thursday, November 26th   
   CLOSED – Thanksgiving Day 

Saturday, November 28th & 

Sunday, November 29th -   
   OPEN – Thanksgiving Weekend 

Saturday, December 19th –  
     Last day of Fall Session 

Sunday, December 20th – 

Saturday, January 2nd  

    CLOSED – Winter Break 

Sunday, January 3rd- 

       Winter Session begins 

 

 

 
8297 Bustleton Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19152 215.742.1500   www.PegasusRidingAcademy.com 

 

            
      

  
 

 

 

 
 

Jamie Smith, our Program Director will 
be leaving Pegasus at the beginning of 
November due to her husband’s job 
relocation. Jamie has been at Pegasus 
since 2009 when she initially joined as 
barn staff.  In the past six years she has 
quickly risen through the ranks and 
enabled Pegasus to be the excellent 
program it is today.  Words cannot begin 
to express the thanks we have to Jamie.  
She is not one to enjoy people making a 
fuss over her leaving.  However, write 
her a note and tell her how you feel.  We 
know she would appreciate it.  Filling her 
shoes will be Teresa Doherty, our 
current Asst. Program Director. 
Instructor & Volunteer Coordinator, 
Haley Flagg will move into Teresa’s 
former position. 

Beginning October 13th we will be 
kicking off our annual Buy A Bale 
campaign with a competitive twist. 
Due to last year’s success, we will be 
offering prizes to the person who 
“sells” the most bales in two separate 
categories: riders and volunteers. 
Every willing rider and volunteer will 
be given an envelope and materials 
that will enable them to solicit 
contributions for the Buy A Bale 
campaign.  The campaign runs 
through November 30th.  It’s an easy 
way for people to make a small 
donation that can have an impact.   

Tekla 
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It was a beautiful fall day on 
Sunday, October 11th when six 
riders from Pegasus were joined by 
Marvel and George at the Fall 
Horse Show at Thorncroft 
Equestrian Center in Malvern, PA. 
Veteran rider Kevin Hesser 
competing for the first time on 
George in the dressage class was 
thrilled to bring home a first place 
ribbon.  All other riders competed in 
equitation events. Second place 
ribbons were won by Melissa 
Endriss, Charlotte Fieldcamp and 
Aly Gibbins.  Nicky Frumento 
earned a third place ribbon and Alia 
Tyson who placed 6th in her class 
had the right attitude.  She said “I 
like the horse show because it’s 
fun.” Thank you Alia for reminding 
us all that we need to remember to 
enjoy whatever we do. 
 

 


